
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Contact: 

Lauri-Ellen Smith, APR 

Community Relations Director 

City of Pascagoula 

Office: 228.938.6651 

Mobile: 228.217-2824 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE (1) 
June 1, 2018 – Beginning Monday morning, June 4th, the County will begin roadwork on Market 

Street between Polk Avenue south to Beach Boulevard. The project includes milling and overlay 

work, followed by striping after the asphalt cures. Work will take place during the day. We will 

update the public about the project and support the County’s communications, which will include 

message boards and traffic control. 
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PUBLIC NOTICE (2) 
June 1, 2018 – Effective Monday, June 4, the Scranton Maritime Museum will be closed for 

maintenance. Please follow us on Twitter, Facebook and this website for updates. 
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